
 

PARK AND RECREATION BOARD MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 3, 2020 

SUBJECT:      Fossil Creek Mountain Bike Trails Update  

PRESENTER: Joe Pack, Senior Park Planner 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Design services for the development of Fossil Creek Park Mountain Bike Trails began in 
March 2020 with Baird, Hampton and Brown (BHB) from their Weatherford office. BHB 
led staff through a detailed design development process including an overview of the 
wildlife and natural amenities of Fossil Creek, a concept trail alignment, proposed signage 
and a schematic design plan for the mountain bike trails. 

 

Senior Park Planner, Joe Pack, will deliver a brief presentation providing an overview of 
the final schematic design of the proposed trail system to include signage and a kiosk to 
be located at the entry point to the trail system. 

 
 
 
 
 


